Good morning shipmates,
Our next meeting is rapidly approaching at 11:30 am, January 27, at Zacatecas Café in Riverside.

We will have a brief program, and a normal meeting (managed chaos). We are still looking for
an inside storage location or idea for our Seawolf float.

Our District Commander and others have reminded us of a variety of activities that are available
for your participation. If you wish more information please let Mike Williamson or myself know
and we can provide what we have.

55th Anniversary of the loss of the USS Scorpion, 7 April 2018, 1PM, Kittery, Maine
Western Region Round Up, 23-27 April 2018, Sams Town, www.wrroundup.com

2018 USSVI National Convention (Cruise), www.ussvicruise.com or call 877-802-6894
Martin Luther King High School Remembers, Friday, 16 Mar 2018, 8-12, lunch provided.
The rest of our activities will be on the calendar on our website.

Looking forward to our meeting on Saturday, I thank you for your support.

Daryl Brock



